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Oct. 19
th

, 2012 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Oct. 22
nd

 – 26
th

. 

 

All students and parents are reminded that Breakfast Club doors do not open until 8:15 a.m. therefore please do not 

arrive at school prior to the doors opening for Breakfast Club. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Monday, Oct. 22
nd

 – Friday, Oct. 26
th

 is a critical week for our Grade 7 students as they will be writing the 

Provincial Literacy Assessment. Please ensure your son and/or daughter is not absent during this important 

assessment week. 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 23
rd

 will be school photo day. Please ensure that your child comes dressed and prepared to take a 

great photo that you can cherish for years to come. 

 

Wednesday, Oct. 24
th

 our City of Saint John PALS will be providing Lorne students with the annual PALS BBQ 

during the lunch time. The BBQ will be held between 11:50 – 12:30 and all students are encouraged to attend. 

 

Thursday, Oct. 25
th

 the Robo Science Enrichment Program will get underway. Students are reminded to make 

alternate arrangements for transportation as the program operates every Thursday from 2:30 – 4:30. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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